August 30, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

| wish to submit this letter as a show of support for the Alaska Regional Development Organization
(ARDOR) program. The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and
should do so again, as it is a sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORs provide services to
stimulate economic development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions
and serve as a point of coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private
sector.

| also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORs to
enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, | have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several issues. The
organization will celebrate its 25™ anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has been a
leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities; they have assisted
businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors;
and they have undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a
focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness
of the ARDOR program. | live in Ouzinkie, a small and economically depressed village in the Kodiak area.
Members of SWAMC have traveled to our community to provide information on business plan
development and toured our facilities, such as the fish processer building. They were able to identify
community strengths and highlight the abundance of natural resources in our community and offered
suggestions of ways that we might capitalize on these assets and begin developing a viable economy
with opportunities for growth and the introduction of new, successful small businesses. They outlined
possibilities for lowering operating costs and showed our residents what could be achieved with
thoughtful planning and hard work. At the time, Ouzinkie was in the early stages of implementing a
small-scale tourism project. SWAMC assisted in reviewing materials pertaining to this project, walking
the tour route and offering suggestions along the way. Historically, our community had been sustained
by commercial fishing but sadly, this has not been the case for some time. SWAMC is a strong advocate
for rural communities and supports commercial fishing opportunities for residents in Southwest Alaska,
including the CQE program. SWAMC has also been involved in rural broadband initiatives to improve
access to information and open new areas of opportunity. Since moving to Ouzinkie four years ago, |
have worked from home in the field of economic development and as a distance education faculty
member of Kodiak College. | can attest to the importance of having such access and the professional
avenues one may be able to pursue with these technologies, even from a location as remote as this.
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| enjoy the working relationship | have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship to
continue and grow. | fully support the continued reauthorization of the ARDOR program, as well as an
increase in base funding. | hope you will agree in recognizing the ARDOR program as a sound investment

in the future of our state.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

H. Kathleen Totemo ?
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August 27,2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

The Aleutians East Borough supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR)
program. The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should
do so again, as it is a sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORSs provide services to
stimulate economic development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed
regions and serve as a point of coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as
the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute.
The ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning,
and infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORSs
to enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several
issues. The organization will celebrate its 25% anniversary next year. Over the past two decades,
SWAMUC has been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities;
they have assisted businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to
multinational seafood processors; and they have undertaken important foundational economic
development projects in our region, with a focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and
broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness of the ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that
relationship to continue and grow. The Aleutians East Borough fully supports the continued
reauthorization of the ARDOR program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will
agree with us in recognizing the ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Rick Gifford
Borough Administrator

—~

3380 C Street, Suite 205, Anchorage Alaska 99504 phone 907 274-7555 fax 907 276-7569
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August 30, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.0O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

Bristol Bay Borough supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR) program. The
Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so again, asitisa
sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORs provide services to stimulate economic
development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point
of coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding wiil alfow the ARDORs to
enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference {SWAMC) on several issues.

The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has

been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities; they have assisted

businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors;

and they have undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a

focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness
- of the ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship to
continue and grow. Bristol Bay Borough fully supports the continued reauthorization of the ARDOR
program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in recognizing the
ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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August 27, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

Bristol Bay Native Corporation (BBNC) supports the Alaska Regional Development
Organization (ARDOR) program. The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the
program since 1988 and should do so again, as it is a sound investment in the future of our
state. The ARDORs provide services to stimulate economic development across the state, often
in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point of coordination between
local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under
statute. The ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development,
community planning, and infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased
funding will allow the ARDORSs to enhance their services and increase the businesses and
agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several
issues. The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two
decades, SWAMC has been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal
communities; they have assisted businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and
breakfasts to multinational seafood processors; and they have undertaken important
foundational economic development projects in our region, with a focus on infrastructure,
energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness of the
ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that
relationship to continue and grow. BBNC fully supports the continued reauthorization of the
ARDOR program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in
recognizing the ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Jason Metrokin
President & CEO
111 West 16" Avenue, Suite 400
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

T 907.278.3602 F 907.276.3924
www.bbnc.net

Enriching Our Native Way of Life




City of Adak

P.O. Box 2011 < Adak, Alaska 99546
(907) 592-4500 * Fax: (907) 592-4262

August 29, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

The City of Adak supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR) program.
The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so
again, as it is a sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORSs provide services to
stimulate economic development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed
regions and serve as a point of coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well
as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under
statute. The ARDORSs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community
planning, and infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow
the ARDORs to enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they
collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several
issues. The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two
decades, SWAMC has been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal
communities; they have assisted businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and
breakfasts to multinational seafood processors; and they have undertaken important
foundational economic development projects in our region, with a focus on infrastructure,
energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness of the
ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that
relationship to continue and grow. The City of Adak fully supports the continued reauthorization
of the ARDOR program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us
in recognizing the ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
CITY OF ADAK, ALASKA

Layton J. Lockett
City Manager



August 30, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Subject: Alaska Regional Development Organization Program
Dear Governor Parnell: |

The City of Dillingham fully supports the reauthorization of the Alaska Regional Development
Organization (ARDOR) program as well as an increase in funding. The Alaska legislature has
continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so again, as it is a sound investment
in the future of our state. The ARDORSs provide services to stimulate economic development across
the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point of coordination
between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORs to
enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several
issues. The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two decades,
SWAMC has been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities.
They have assisted businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to
multinational seafood processors, and they have undertaken important foundational economic
development projects in our region, with a focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband
planning.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship
to continue and to grow. We hope you will agree with us in recognizing the ARDOR program as a
sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Alice Ruby, Mayor
City of Dillingham

141 Main Street ¢« P.O. Box 889 e« Dillingham, Alaska 99576
City Hall & Finance Dept. (907) 842-5211 ¢ Fire Dept. 842-2288 ¢ Library/Museum 842-5610
Police Dept. 842-5354 » Harbor Office 842-1069 « Public Works 842-4598 ¢ Senior Center 842-1231
) www.ci.dillingham.ak.us



Cit,v,«,f. King Cove

AL AS KA
Office of the Administrative Manager
3380 C Street, Suite 205

Anchorage, AK 99503
907-274-7573

August 30, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State|Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,
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August 24, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

The Kodiak Chamber of Commerce supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR)
program. The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so
again, as it is a sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORs provide services to stimulate
economic development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve
as a point of coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORs to
enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several issues.
The organization will celebrate its 25™ anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has
been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities; they have assisted
businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors;
and they have undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a
focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness
of the ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship to
continue and grow. The Kodiak Chamber of Commerce fully supports the continued reauthorization of
the ARDOR program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in
recognizing the ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Trevor Brown
Executive Director

Dedicated to Kodiak’s Economic Future



Honorable Sean Parnell, Governor August 27, 2012
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

Kodiak College/University of Alaska Anchorage would like to register support for the Alaska Regional
Development Organization (ARDOR) program. Since 1988, the Alaska State Legislature has continued
reauthorization for the program and it is our hope that they do so again. Support for the program is a sound
investment in the future of our state. ARDORSs provide services to stimulate economic development across the
state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point of coordination between
participants and private sector industries along with local, state, and federal agencies.

Increasing support for ARDOR program funding to the maximum level allowed under statute would also be
something to which we would lend support. The ARDORS have already accomplished admirable outcomes in
business development, community planning, and infrastructure improvements and continued funding allows them
to meet new goals. Increased funding further allows the ARDORs to enhance services and grow the number of
the businesses and agencies with whom they collaborate.

Locally, Kodiak College has worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several
issues. The organization will celebrate its 25™ anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has
been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for coastal communities; they have assisted businesses
large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors, and they have
undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a focus on infrastructure,
energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness of the ARDOR program. A
particular project on which the College has partnered with ARDOR is the Southwest Broadband Initiative Project,
benefitting the smaller rural communities in Southwest Alaska. This is of particular import to the rural villages on
Kodiak Island and villagers” access to high speed internet and all it brings to businesses and individuals. It has
opened up access to higher education opportunities to students in remote locations, including rural high schools.

Kodiak College enjoys our working relationship with the our regional ARDOR and hope the relationship
continues to grow and develop. We fully support the continued reauthorization of the ARDOR program, as well
as increases in base funding. We hope you agree that the ARDOR program is a sound investment in the healthy
economic future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Barbara J. Bolson, Director
Kodiak College

115 Benny Benson Drive
Kodiak AK 99615




August 31, 2012

Horiorable Sean Parnell - } . . e A S
Alaska State Capitol Building - " KO N ! AG :
" P.O. Box 110001 _ v . ' ' ‘ ‘
Juneau, AK 99811-0001 INCORPORATED

Dear Gox?ernor' Parnell

Konlag, Inc. wishes to express its support for the Alaska Regional Development Orgamzatlon
(ARDOR) program which the Alaska legislature has reauthorized since 1988. This is a sound
JAnvestment in the future of our state which provides services to stimulate economic development
across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serves as a point of
coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute.
- The ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community

. planning, and infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow
the ARDORs to enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate
with. ' ’ ’

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Mumc1pa1 Conference (SWAMC) on
- several issues. The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two
decades, SWAMC has been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal
communities; they have assisted businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and
breakfasts to multinational seafood processors; and they have undertaken important foundational
economic development projects in our region, with a focus on infrastructure, energy, business, -
and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness of the ARDOR program.

: : \
We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that
relationship to continue and grow. Koniag fully supports the continued reauthorization of the
ARDOR program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in
recognizing the ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

- Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
: Kohia_g, Inc.
William Anderson, Jr. 8 ' -
X 194 Ahmac[ Drive
Pres1dent/CEQ . : Kodiak, Alaska 99615
: - ' 1-800-658-3818

(907) 486-2550
FAX (907) 486-3%25
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September 4, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

The City of Ouzinkie supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR) program. The
Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so again, as it is a
sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORSs provide services to stimulate economic
development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point of
coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORSs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORS to enhance
their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several issues.
The organization will celebrate its 25™ anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has
been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities; they have assisted
businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors;
and they have undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a
focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness
ofthe ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship to
continue and grow. The City of Ouzinkie fully supports the continued reauthorization of the ARDOR
program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in recognizing the
ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

(N

Dan Clarion,
Mayor



City of Sand Point

August 30, 2012

Honorable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

The City of Sand Points supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR) program.
The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so again, as it
is a sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORSs provide services to stimulate economic
development across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point of
coordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORS to enhance
their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several issues.
The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has
been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities; they have assisted
businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors;
and they have undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a
focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness
of the ARDOR program.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship to
continue and grow. The City of Sand Point fully supports the continued reauthorization of the ARDOR
program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in recognizing the
ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Martin Gundersen

Mayor

City Office » P.O. Box 249 « Sand Point, Alaska 99661 « (907) 383-2696 « (907) 383-2698 FAX

Administrator » 3380 C Street, Suite 205 « Anchorage, Alaska 99503 « (907) 274-7561 « (907) 274-3540 FAX



Corporation

PO. Box 189 » Sand Point, Alaska 99661
(907) 383-3525 © Fax: (907) 383-5356

August 30, 2012

Hoporable Sean Parnell
Alaska State Capitol Building
P.0. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Parnell,

. The Shumagin Corporation supports the Alaska Regional Development Organization (ARDOR} program.
The Alaska legislature has continued to reauthorize the program since 1988 and should do so again, as it
is 3 sound investment in the future of our state. The ARDORs provide services to stimulate economic
deyelopment across the state, often in isolated and economically depressed regions and serve as a point
of roordination between local, state, and federal agencies, as well as the private sector.

We also support an increase in ARDOR program funding to the maximum amount under statute. The
ARDORs have accomplished admirable goals in business development, community planning, and
infrastructure improvements and continue to do so. Increased funding will allow the ARDORs to
enhance their services and increase the businesses and agencies they collaborate with.

Locally, we have worked with the Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference (SWAMC) on several issues.
The organization will celebrate its 25" anniversary next year. Over the past two decades, SWAMC has
been a leader in fisheries development and an advocate for our coastal communities; they have assisted
businesses large and small, from mom and pop bed and breakfasts to multinational seafood processors;
and they have undertaken important foundational economic development projects in our region, with a
focus on infrastructure, energy, business, and broadband planning. SWAMC represents the effectiveness
of the ARDOR program. Shumagin Corporation has greatly benefitted from the hard work of SWAMC,
especially the trickle-down effect of the thirty million dollar Pollack monies. SWAMC did o fantastic job
of distributing those funds. We also benefit from the many other programs SWAMC provides.

We enjoy the working relationship we have with our regional ARDOR and would like that relationship to
continue and grow. Shumagin Corporation fully supports the continued reauthorization of the ARDOR
program, as well as an increase in base funding. We hope you will agree with us in recognizing the
ARDOR program as a sound investment in the future of our state.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

e Ganne 3
G{En Garxdner Jr. '
President, Shutnagin Corporation




